SAGARMATHA
SAMBAAD

(A Global Dialogue Forum in Nepal)

No. PPDD/SS/14.2/

The Sagarmatha Sambaad Secretariat, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of
Nepal presents its compliments to all Diplomatic Missions, and Offices of Regional and
International Organizations in Kathmandu and has the honour to inform with regret that, due to
the evolving global public health situation, as updated by World Health Organization (WHO),
with regard to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak, the dates for the first edition of the
Sagarmatha Sambaad, 2 — 4 April 2020, has been postponed for the time being. New dates for
the Sambaad will be communicated by the Secretariat later, after assessing the evolving
situation.

The Sambaad Secretariat would like to sincerely thank all governments, organizations
and individuals for their interest to participate in the Sambaad, particularly those who had
already confirmed their participation.

The Sagarmatha Sambaad Secretariat, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of
Nepal avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all Diplomatic Missions, and Offices of
Regional and International Organizations in Kathmandu the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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